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Mission:
To ensure that the Greenville Unitarian Universalist Fellowship (GUUF) provides

its members, guests, and visitors with a safe and secure experience during Sunday
services.

Qualification for Chair:
The chair of the Safety Committee will be a member of the Fellowship with

experience in developing, implementing, and evaluating safety and security measures
which will result in GUUF being the safest possible congregation.

Qualifications for Vice-Chair and Members:
Same as above

Overall Responsibilities:
The Safety Committee will provide a safe and secure campus, specifically for

regular Sunday services. The Committee will provide consultation to other GUUF
committees when requested to do so.

Functions:
The Safety Committee will:
--Represent the Committee as a member of Program Council, and attend monthly

meetings;
--Actively recruit, select, and train new team members;
--Develop and recommend an annual budget to accomplish the team’s work;
--Initiate responses to emergency situations per the current Safety Policy and

Procedures;
--Collaborate with other Committees of the Program Council to address safety

concerns;
--Maintain current CPR/AED certification;
--Conduct and evaluate disaster drills, as needed; and
--Maintain a secure campus during Sunday services.


